


Lebanon’s Christmas for Tots


PO Box 521

Lebanon, Ohio 45036


Dear Parents,


	 Lebanon’s Christmas for Tots is a non-profit organization that gives gifts to children in 
need at Christmas time. All of our members are volunteers who are dedicated to helping 
struggling families here in our community.  Our group is happy to be celebrating 55 years of 
community service. 


	 Last year we were able to provide toys for over 750 children. Lebanon’s Christmas for 
Tots is solely a local organization that only assists families within our school district.  We are 
proud to be able to give the donations received to Lebanon children. Our donors know that the 
funds remain here locally.


	 In light of the continued economic struggles, we are anticipating this to be another 
challenging year.  To help prepare for the Christmas season, we are reaching out with an 
opportunity to support our program.  Interested students and families may help by bringing in a 
gift for our Toy Distribution Day – a new toy with a $20.00 value, coloring books, winter hats and 
gloves or a monetary donation.  Toy barrels will be at the school until mid December.  Kindly send 
monetary donations by the end of November.


	 For families who are in need of assistance, please see an application on the back 
of this letter.  This may be returned to school or mailed to our address.


  We would like to extend our gratitude to those families who have offered their support to 
us in the past.  Through your spirit of giving and the willing attitude of helping others in need, 
Christmas for Tots remains a successful part of the Lebanon community. This organization is a 
wonderful opportunity to share with your child the spirit of helping those less fortunate.  On behalf 
of the children we serve, we thank you for your support this year.


Sincerely,


The Volunteers at Christmas for Tots



